
 

 

 

 

STAFF TRAINING DAY: MONDAY OCTOBER 17th 

  

Due to the enforced school closure on Monday 19th September, we 

have had to reschedule our Staff Development Day for Monday 17th 

October. On this day, there will be no pupils in school. All children 

will return as normal on Tuesday 18th October. 


